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Jan. 29 – Feb 2nd – You’ve Got Mail
2nd – Early Dismissal
7th – Kindergarten Registration 9 – 11 
a.m. OR 3:30 – 5:00 p.m.
7th – 8th SEP Conferences
7th – 8th Book Fair
8th – Early Dismissal
9th – NO SCHOOL
12th – PTA Meeting @ 8:30 a.m. 
15th – All Pro Dad @ 7:30 a.m.
15th – Valentine Class Parties
15th – Early Dismissal
16th – NO SCHOOL
19th – NO SCHOOL
23rd – Early Dismissal

Ear ly D ismissa l - out at 12 :50 .

2420 Fisher Lane  Millcreek Ut  84109  385-646-5002 
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Principal’s Message…

Brittney Ambrose
Principal

Hello Rosecrest Families,

SEPs will be held Wednesday, February 7 and Thursday, 
February 8. All available times are for IN-PERSON 
conferences.  If your family will require other 
accommodations, please e-mail your child’s teacher 
directly.  Our online scheduler is Pick-a-Time. This can be 
access via Focus or by visiting our School Website. The 
schedule will close Thursday, February 1, at which point 
you will need to reach out directly to your child’s teacher 
to schedule a conference.

We look forward to seeing everyone at conferences!

Kindergarten Registration
Join us Wednesday, February 7 
9 - 11 a.m. OR 3:30 – 5 p.m. in the 
office. Please bring your student’s 
birth certificate, immunization 
record and a proof of residency 
(i.e. utility bill, mortgage, rental 
agreement). We are excited to 
welcome them to Rosecrest!
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PTA CORNER
Rosecrest Elementary

MARIO MOVIE WATCH PARTY

We’re excited to celebrate increasing PTA membership with a Mario Movie watch party for 

students on February 2 at 1:00 p.m.  Students will be REQUIRED to submit a permission slip 

to the office before attending.  Parents are responsible for picking up their student after 

the movie. There will not be bus service after the movie. 

BOOK FAIR 

The Book Fair will be in the library February 7 – 8, and we’d love your help!  Please 

consider signing up to volunteer with the QR code below.  

A new offering from Scholastic this year is the e-wallet.  With an e-wallet, students will be 

able to make purchases without having to bring cash or check to school. 

+

PTA MEETING

We look forward to seeing you at the PTA Meeting February 12th at 8:30 a.m.!

ALL PRO DAD

Join us Thursday, February 15 at 7:30 a.m. in the Cafegymatorium. Light breakfast 

provided.

VALENTINE CLASS PARTIES

Valentine parties will be Thursday, February 15. If you would like to volunteer, please sign 

up with your student’s teacher found under the “Volunteer” tab on the Rosecrest website. 

SPIRIT NIGHT

Our February spirit night activity this month will be attending a University of Utah home 

basketball game!  Join us February 29 at 6:30 p.m. to watch the Utes take on Stanford.  A 

portion of the proceeds will be returned to Rosecrest.  Go Utes!                                                             

Book Fair Volunteer Sign-UpBook Fair E-Wallet

University of Utah tickets
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